
Mr. James P. Bearzi 
Chief 

1'?0( 
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 6 
1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

DALLAS, TX 75202-2733 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Jill: United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region 6 Review ofthe Triassic 
Park Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Part B Permit Application and 
Permit; EPA ID NM0001002484. 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

In coordination with your agency, we have completed our hazardous waste 
application/permit reviews for the facility referenced above. The purpose of this letter is to 
document our review process while providing oversight for hazardous waste permitting. 

Our review was initiated during April 2007, which started with document compilation 
(access to permit application and revisions based upon your notice of deficiency letters). Since 
this facility has not yet been constructed, no site visit was conducted. We completed a RCRA 
permit review checklist (with respect to federal regulations) which took into account the 
revisions that had been made to the application that were submitted in 1994, 1996, 1998, and 
2000. The permit application was found to be administratively and technically complete. We 
have also reviewed the permit language of the final permit issued to this facility, and find that it 
is in compliance with standards for RCRA permitted landfills. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me or have your staff 
contact Mr. James Sales of my staff at (214) 665-6796. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ L ~-.:::::--::;$;:2------~ 
Kishor Fruitwala, Ph. D., P.E. 
Chief, Facility Assessment Section (6PD-A) 
Multimedia Planning and 

Permitting Division 
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